
Pentecost
Jesus said to his disciples: "I shall ask the Father and
he will give you another Advocate to be with you
forever." As we celebrate the coming of the Holy Spirit
on the Church it is good to ask the questions: How do we
let the Spirit be actively present? and How do we exclude
the Spirit? And we should ask these in the two contexts of
our homes and our parish community. The Spirit is
present when we are at peace with one another; the Spirit
is absent when we are divided. The Spirit is present when
we are living in joy; the Spirit is absent when we are
settling for dullness. The Spirit is present when we are
being creative and changing; the Spirit is absent when we
are trying to keep things the way they always were. The
Spirit is present especially when we are building
relationships of love in our homes and parish. 

Fr. Johnny Doherty, C.Ss.R.

PARISH PILGRIMAGE TO
CLONARD NOVENA

The Bus will leave the Church
Car Park on Tuesday 25th June
at 10.30am Sharp. Cost: £5.00. 

We will attend the 12.45pm Novena
Session and stop at the Applegreen
Service Station on the return journey for refreshments. 

Please contact Paddi in the Parish Office by Tuesday
18th June to book your seat. BOOKING ESSENTIAL.
Tel: 028 2582 1190. Email: greenloughparish@gmail.com 

NOVENA PETITIONS: There are petition slips on the
tables in the Church. Please complete and put in the Novena
Petition Box and we will take them to Clonard on Tuesday
25th June to place in the Petition box there. Thank You.

Bethany Bereavement Group
There will be a Meeting of the

Bethany Team on Monday 17th June 
at 7.00pm in the Church.

Lavey Parish Mass Times:

Monday, Wednesday, Thursday & Friday:
9.15am (Adoration to 5pm on Friday),

Saturday: 7pm Vigil; Sunday: 9am & 11am. 

Monday - Thursday: 9.00am
Thursday: Eucharistic Adoration to 6.00pm.

Friday: 7.30pm; Saturday: 10.00am
Saturday: 7.30pm Vigil; Sunday: 9.00am & 11.00am

Anniversary Masses this Week
Friday 14th June at 7.30pm for Declan Toner, RIP

Saturday 15th June at 7.30pm for W. J. Downey, RIP



CHURCH DOOR COLLECTION
Derry Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes

Ciara Cassidy from our Parish will travel
to Lourdes this Summer as part of the

Youth Team. The role of the Youth Team is
to support pilgrims who might need

wheelchair assistance, or practical support.

Ciara will be holding a Door Collection at all Masses next
weekend, 15th & 16th June. Any support would be greatly

appreciated by the Ciara and the Diocesan Youth Team.

Collections - Sunday 2nd June: B/Fund: £90.
Weekly/Mthly/Cash: £2014.66. Diocesan Admin: £11. 

Thank you for your continued generosity.

Website: www.greenlough.com

The Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes takes place from 4th
- 9th July. In preparation for the pilgrimage all pilgrims and
their families are welcome to Mass at 7.30pm in Our Lady
of Lourdes, Steelstown, Derry, on Tuesday 25th June.
Tickets will be distributed to pilgrims after the Mass. We ask
for everyone in the diocese to pray for the pilgrimage.

Afternoon Tea Party
Saturday 22nd June 

12 noon to 4.30pm - Mayogall Hall
All proceeds in aid of 

Lavey Parish Building Fund. 
For more details contact Brigid on

07989052344 or Dolores on 07597755937

Everyone Welcome.

Pilgrimage to Medjugorge - 29th September 2019.
Hotel Leoni - Half Board. Ex Belfast. Cost £579 (includes
insurance, transfers & full reglious programme). Contact
Josephine MacOscar: 07545630398 for more information.

Parish Newsletter. Please have all
items in by 1.00pm on Wednesday.

Email: greenloughparish@gmail.com
Tel: 028 2582 1190. Thank You.

Email: greenloughparish@gmail.com

MASS TIMES
SUNDAYS:

Vigil: 7.30pm
Morning:

9.00am & 11am
WEEKDAYS:
Mon - Thurs:

9.00am
Friday: 7.30pm
Saturday: 10am

First Fridays:
7.30pm

CONFESSIONS

As Announced

BAPTISMS
Saturday
Afternoon

Telephone No’s

Fr. Graham
028 7964 2458

Fr. Harkin
028 2582 1190

Parish Office:
028 2582 1190

St. Mary’s PS:
028 2582 1066

St. Conor’s
College:

028 2582 1370

Neighbouring
Parishes
Bellaghy

Mgr. Dolan
028 7938 6259

Oonagh Campbell RSM will facilitate a process of Art
Journaling that invites us to listen to what the Season of
Summer is calling forth in our lives on Monday 17th June
in Thornhill House Derry: 9:30am - 4:00pm. 
Suggested Donation - £40 inclusive of materials and lunch. 

For more information, please tel: 028 7135 1233,
email: thornhillministries@derrydiocese.org 

or visit www.thornhillministries.co.uk

Diploma in Pastoral Theology at Drumalis
in association with

St. Patrick's Pontifical College,
Maynooth.

Applications are now being accepted
for this two-year, part-time, intensive course which begins

in September 2019. Information available at
www.drumalis.co.uk; email: maura@drumalis.co.uk

or by phoning Drumalis during office hours: 
Telephone: 028 2827 2196/028 2827 6455.

St Oliver Plunkett’s GAC 
Lotto No’s 3/6/2019 : 13, 16, 19, 26 - No
winner. £25: Brigid McAllister and Pat

Bradley. Jackpot: £900 next week.

Exams 2019 - Pray for Our Students
We continue to remember all students in
our prayers and at all Masses during the
rest of June. A Book for Prayers has been

placed on the Altar.


